
EPSU and PSI support affiliate denied right to 
strike

 Türkiye 

EPSU and PSI have both sent letters to the Minister of Works and Higher Board of 
Arbitration criticising the way that the authorities dealt with a dispute involving the 
Genel-Is trade union and two municipal companies. Following a deadlock in 
negotiations the union planned strike action but the two companies unilaterally 
signed a new agreement and the Higher Board of Arbitration deemed that this had 
become valid before the union's planned strike action and so denying Genel-Is its 
legal right to strike.
Read more at > EPSU
And at > PSI
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